
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Coming up next week…15/07/2024   
 

This is our last ‘coming up next week’ newsletter. We would like to say a 

huge well done to all the children on their amazing work this year. It has 

been fantastic to see them develop and grow and show such enthusiasm for 

learning. We would also like to say a big thank you to all the parents and 

carers for their ongoing support throughout the year, everything from junk 

modelling to school trips. It has been very much appreciated! 

 

We hope everyone has a happy and relaxing time over the summer and 

return reading to start Year One. 
 

Our final 2 days in Reception will be a time for reflecting on what we have 

enjoyed and achieved, talking about feelings and preparing for transition 

into Year 1. 

  

Reminders:  
• If you have any outstanding library books at home, please could they 

be returned to school. 

 

• All reading books will be collected in on Monday 15th July so they can 

be sorted ready for the new classes. 

 

• Please can we ask if you could check book shelves and under beds to 

check you don’t have any school reading books at home that need 

returning. Many thanks!  

 

Thanks again for all the support this year. 

Have a FANTASTIC summer holiday. 

 


